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Committee Membership! 

Coming together as a true collective has 
many benefits. Sharing of knowledge, 
supporting each others craft, providing a 
common space to create. Want to help? Now 
that we are getting settled in, the Board is 
establishing member committees.  If you are 
interested in joining one of our committees – 
please let us know! 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Facility Committee 
Chair: Nadine Colwill 
Glaze management, clay recycle, studio 
administration 
 
Membership Committee 
Chairs: Christina Lenihan/Dianne Richmond 
Organizing member events, mentorship for 
new members 
 
Communications Committee 
Chair: Christine Kivi 
Newsletter 
 
Promotions Committee 
Chair – Sarah Hamelin 
Promotional fundraising events, media 
 
 
 

 

Plant Kindness 

Thank you all for helping to make this a fabulous event! We sold 50 
tickets, had over 70 people attend and raised over $2000!! Thanks to 
the Promotion Committee for putting this event together and to all the 
volunteers. The planters and pots looked amazing. Stay tuned for our 
next event! 

Thank you everyone for choosing to be a part of our Collective. We have 
officially hit 25 members! We still need more to ensure that the studio can 
not only survive, but flourish and continue to be part of bringing art to our 
community. Share our posts! Tell your friends! Join a committee! Share your 
ideas. Together we are better  



Board Spotlight 
 
 
Meet Nadine, an accomplished potter, Board Member and our Facility 
Director!  Nadine splits her time between volunteering for CSC and provides 
contractual services to the collective. Don’t get the two confused! Most of 
Nadine’s time is spent helping to improve the studio and grow our 
membership. You can find Nadine volunteering with:   

• New member orientations 
• Clay inventory/management 
• Water recycling 
• Garbage disposal 
• Touch up cleaning 
• Member liaison regarding  

glazes/firings 
 
And Nadine is always the first to  
volunteer for an event.  
 
In her spare time, Nadine is our  
kiln tech and weekly studio deep  
cleaner!  
 
Thanks Nadine for ALL you do! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 
 

Special Workshops 
 
There are also a number of Special Workshops throughout the summer. This will impact the  
schedule – but you could join them!  

• Horse Sculpture (2 days): Sunday June 9th & June 16th, 1 pm– 5 pm 
• Combo Class: Throwing & Handbuilding: Jun 12-Jun 17, 6 – 9pm (waitlisted) 
• Decorating with Slip & Transfers: June 24th – 28th, 1 – 5 pm 
• Pottery Bootcamp: July 15th – 19th, 1 – 5 pm 
• Small Sculpture: August 19th – 22nd, 1 – 5 pm 

 
Contact kcameronpottery@gmail.com for more information! 

NEW Summer Hours & Workshops! 
 

Don’t forget – we have new summer hours! More time for claying around. Here is the schedule: 
 

Operation Kiln Connect 
 

The money has been raised and now 
the team is working hard to install 
our new kiln! Stay tuned for more 

updates this summer.  
 

Inspired, Together! 
 
Thanks to all who joined us for our first member 
event in April. It was a lovely afternoon of 
laughter, idea generation and sharing our love of 
pottery!  
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